

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES & CORPORATE SERVICES

Storm Water Flood Resiliency

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That a Home Flood Protection Program pilot project be developed for high flood risk areas in 2018;
- 2. That \$200,000 be allocated in 2018 from the Storm Water Capital Reserve to fund the pilot Home Flood Protection Program;
- 3. That the Administration refine infrastructure options with funding strategies and report back by mid-2018; and
- 4. That the Administration approach the Province through its Provincial Disaster Program to partner in this opportunity.

History

At the November 6, 2017 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate Services meeting, a report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities Department, dated November 6, 2017 was considered and a presentation from Ms. Jennifer Kerr was received.

Your Committee is also requesting that the Administration approach the Province through its Provincial Disaster Program to partner in this opportunity.

Attachment

November 6, 2017 Report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities.